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SYNOPSIS 
 
(From AAIB Report) 
 
While taxiing onto its assigned parking stand, the aircraft struck a vehicle which was parked in a prohibited area.  
The member of ground staff whose responsibility it was to ensure that the stand was unobstructed, was unable to 
see the whole stand from his assigned position in the jetty.  Members of ground staff who saw the potential conflict 
were unable to alert the pilots.  Three safety recommendations were made:- 
 
FOLLOW UP ACTION 
 
The three Safety Recommendations, made by the AAIB following their investigation, are reproduced overleaf / 
below, together with the CAA’s responses. 
 
Recommendation 2006-138 
 
It is recommended that the Civil Aviation Authority should amend CAP 637  -  Visual Aids Handbook, to clarify 
those areas where parking is prohibited. 
 
CAA Response 
 
The CAA accepts this recommendation.  CAP 637 'Visual Aids Handbook' will be amended to clarify those areas 
where parking is prohibited.  The amendment will be published by June 2007. 
 

CAA Status - Open 
 
Recommendation 2006-139 
 
It is recommended that Aviance UK should amend the Airside Safety and Driving Code handbook to clarify those 
areas where parking is prohibited. 
 
CAA Response 
 
This Recommendation is not addressed to the CAA. 
 

CAA Status - Closed 
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 It is published 
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BRANCH (AAIB) SAFETY RECOMMENDATIONS AND RESPONSES.

 
Status 'CLOSED' or 'OPEN' indicates completion or not of all actions judged appropriate by the CAA in response to the Recommendation.



Recommendation 2006-140 
 
It is recommended that the BAA should examine the practicability of requiring a member of the ground crew to 
assume the responsibility of being adjacent to the ground level emergency STOP light button, and of monitoring the 
arrival of the aircraft on to the stand, whenever ground crews are present on a stand whilst an aircraft is 
manoeuvring to park. 
 
CAA Response 
 
This Recommendation is not addressed to the CAA. 
 

CAA Status - Closed 
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